

28 March 2012

Dear colleagues,

Hong Kong Geographical Association Annual General Meeting 2012

On behalf of the Executive Committee of the Hong Kong Geographical Association, I am writing to invite you to attend the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Hong Kong Geographical Association. The event will be held on 21 April 2012 at 11:00 a.m. after the seminar entitled "The Greater Pearl River Delta: Competition or Cooperation?" led by Professor Xu Jiang, Assistant Professor of the Department of Geography and Resource Management in the Chinese University of Hong Kong. Close interaction between Hong Kong, Guangzhou and other cities in the Greater Pearl River Delta has been a major curriculum content area and an elective module in the New Senior Secondary Geography Curriculum. An expert in the urban and regional planning in Greater Pearl River Delta, Professor Xu would share her good expertise knowledge in and research on the planning, policy and strategy in developing the Greater Pearl River Delta region and the challenges involved. This seminar is intended to enhance members' understanding of how regional and urban development in the Greater Pearl River Delta region where Hong Kong is situated can entail problems and potentials. The seminar will begin at 10:00 a.m. at SCM307 of the Chinese Medicine Building at the Baptist University Road Campus, Renfrew Road, Kowloon Tong. The registration form for the seminar would be available our website: at http://www.hkga.org/apply/view.php?id=15.

The Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Hong Kong Geographical Association will be held at <u>11:00 a.m.</u> at SCM307 of the Chinese Medicine Building at the Baptist University Road Campus, Renfrew Road, **Baptist University**, Kowloon Tong. So, please join us on this important day.

The schedule of events on 21 April 2012 (Saturday) is as follows:

• 10:00 – 11:00 a.m. Seminar on the Greater Pearl River Delta

• 11:00 – 11:45 a.m. Annual General Meeting 2012

The proposed agenda items of the 2012 AGM at 11:00 a.m. are listed below:

- 1. To receive the minutes of the AGM held on 2 April 2011.
- 2. To receive the Chair's Report.
- 3. To receive the Honorary Treasurer's Report.
- 4. To receive the Secondary School Committee's Report.
- 5. A.O.B.

We look forward to meeting you.

Yours sincerely,

Irene Cheng Hon. Secretary, HKGA